
Dear Parents/Carers,

With the BSA Round the Island Relay fast approaching, we would like to invite the children to join us in running/walking the last mile and a half.

They will have to be with an adult at all times and you will need to get them to Chilton Chine (opposite Isle of Wight Pearl). Times will be sent via school text at least an hour before the last runners come in (if all goes well we should be due to finish about 3pm, but that is not a promise!).
As this is a sponsored event, any children wishing to collect some sponsors can do so using the form attached.
We will be coming back into school from Chilton Chine across the fields, crossing Galley Lane and Wilberforce Road and finally up the lane that runs along the side of the school. 

Any questions call Lucy on 721075 or 07970030318.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks in advance, it’s with all your support that these events are successful.

Best wishes BSA.

